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                                     I N V I T A T I O N 
 
                            I.C.C.Y.  Autumn Council Meeting 2015 / Wismar 
 
 
Dear Council and Associated Members of  I.C.C.Y., 
 
on behalf of the Touren-Yachtclub von Deutschland e.V. - it is my great pleasure to invite 
you to the next I.C.C.Y. autumn Council Meeting which will take place in Wismar/Germany 
from Thursday, 05th to Sunday, 08th November, 2015.  
 
An interesting programme has been arranged which you find enclosed. 
As it is usual for this meeting Guest and Friends of I.C.C.Y. are cordially invited, too. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing in Wismar! 
 
 
With kind regards, 

 
- Klaus Bolte - 
(Commodore / Council Member)                

                                                       

 
 
                                                                                                 
                                                        (the sea and the friends we make from it) 

 


